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Back to School 2019        
 

School Notes 
It’s going to be another exciting year 
of friendship and discovery at VLC! 
We’re so happy you’re here. 
 

In September, we will begin all of 
our arts & enrichments like yoga, 
chapel, music and so much more! 
 

ü Remember to sign your student in 
and out each day. 
 

ü Put a first and last name on all 
school tools. 

 

ü During pick up, stay in your car 
until a teacher brings your student 
to you. Stay safe, alert and off  
your cell phone please. 

 

ü Family Dinner Nights are the first 
Monday of each month, unless 
there is no school. 

 

ü Be sure to empty your student’s 
tote/backpack daily and check 
their communication folder at the 
end of each week. 

 
 

Save the Date 
August 11th – VPC Blessing of the Backpacks  

& Teacher Commissioning 10a in sanctuary 
August 13th & 14th – First Day of School, YAY! 

8a Kinder. 8:30a Preschool. 
August 22rd & 23rd- Welcome Back Coffee for all!  
Pick a day that works best for you or do both! 

8:15a-9:15a in Student Center 
September 2nd – NO SCHOOL, Labor Day 
Sept. 4th – Alleluia Choir Rehearsals Begin 
Sept. 5th – NO AFTER CARE – Teachers leave for 
annual Teaching Conference. 
Sept 6th – NO SCHOOL - VLC Only - Teaching Conf. 
Sept. 8th – VPC Sunday School Resumes 10a 
Sept. 9th – Family Dinner Night at Tijuana Flats 
Sept. 13th - First Friday Parent Team 8:15a Social/ 
8:45a Meeting (*Second Fri. due to no school 9/6.) 
Sept. 30th - NO SCHOOL per CCPS, Rosh Hashanah 
 
 
 

From the Parent Team 
 

All VLC families are a welcome part of our  
Parent Team! Meetings are the first Friday of 
each month (unless no school), in the Student 

Center for about an hour. Come at 8:30a for 
social time before the meeting begins, shortly 

before 9:00a. We plan events, help with 
fundraising and support our teachers, families, 

students and staff. Can’t come? We also use Sign 
Up Genius, email and Facebook to stay connected.  

 

Technology Tip  
Please join our private Facebook group to get 
helpful updates and meet new friends. Search 
VLC Parent Team. IMPORTANT: Please notify 
Heather if you are NOT receiving VLC emails. 

Heather@HamiltonMikes.com 
 

Happy Birthday Wishes 
Mrs. Adrienne Tackett – September 2nd 

Ms. Rachel Bruno – September 23rd 

 

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church  

 

Dear Families,  
 

Welcome everyone to a new school year here at VLC! The 

teachers and I are thrilled for all that is to come with our 

amazing students. As everyone gets back into school routines, 

please don’t hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can do 

to help. Your joys and concerns are important!  
 

Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director 

 
 
 

*Alleluia Choir rehearsals for school-aged children begins   
weekly on Wednesday, September 4th from 5:30p - 6:15p with             
Dr. Jim Cochran in the Music Room. jcochran@vpcnaples.org 
 

*Sunday School kicks off again on Sept. 8th at 10a. 
 

*Our 10a summer worship service continues until Sunday, 
October 6th when VPC returns to two services, 9:30a & 11a. 
 


